
CAERPHILLY COUNTY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
REPORT TO:  STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL FOR RELIGIOUS 
   EDUCATION 
 
DATE:   16TH MARCH 2017 
 
SUBJECT:  CORRESPONDENCE UPDATE 
 
 

A BACKGROUND 
 
To provide an update on the correspondence sent to schools on behalf of Caerphilly 
SACRE.   This includes an update on a letter recently sent to all schools across the 
county borough to advise on Statutory Requirements for Religious Education (as 
agreed at the SACRE meeting of 18th October 2016). 
 
 

B RECOMMENDATION 
 

For Caerphilly SACRE to note the details of the update, including the responses 
arising from the Statutory Requirements letter sent to all schools. 
 
 

C SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 

Appendix 1 Letter sent to all primary schools in relation to Statutory Requirements 
for Religious Education 

 
Appendix 2 Letter sent to all secondary schools in relation to Statutory 

Requirements for Religious Education 
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